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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUE - 113

Bingo Bongo Time

25 February 2019

Dear Residents,

It's the Trevor and Heather Bingo Bongo Show again.
Fun, laughs, thrills and prizes.

We are up and running at 2.30pm on Friday, 1 March 2019 in the Lifestyle Centre. By popular request,
we are doubling the entrance fee and increasing the prizes.

Make a date in your diary, doors close at 2.31pm.
It could be your lucky day!!??

Chris Edwards - 084 582 9129
ResCom Communications



